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Valerie Morse 
fyi-request-3162-d58ad7f0@requests.fyi.org.nz  
  
13 October 2015 
 
 
Dear Valerie 
 
RE:  OIA 2015-16-17: Land Forces (Australia) Conference 
 
Dear Valerie 
 
Thank you for your email received by New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE) on Tuesday 
22 September 2015 concerning an Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 

• What involvement has NZTE had, if any, in the Land Forces (Australia) conference in 
2014/2015? Will NZTE be involved in 2016? 

 
One NZTE staff member was present at the Land Forces (Australia) conference 2014 as an 
attendee. The purpose of their attendance was to promote New Zealand companies and their 
products, identifying leads and opportunities for New Zealand Industry, and facilitating 
introductions to potential partners and multinational buyers. 
 
There are no plans for any representative of NZTE to attend the next Land Forces (Australia) 
conference.     
 
This response fully covers the information you requested.   
 
You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review from the 
Ombudsman.  The contact details are: 
 
Office of the Ombudsman 
PO Box 10 152 
Wellington 6143 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Fiona Acheson 
DIRECTOR – BOARD AND MINISTERIAL  
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